
My name is Joanna Godino and I live on George Cres. I’m very disappointed to here about the proposed 
development for the lovely property behind my home. Caledon does not have enough services, enmities 
or infrastructure to sustain what is already scheduled to be built. Our beautiful Caledon has become a 
perfect example of an overcrowded and unappreciated town overrun by subdivision mania! Please allow 
this meeting to be part of the towns public record so we can all stay in the loop. Lastly, I’m quite curious 
about how certain developers who have donated an enormous amount of funds towards specific 
political campaigns appear to have special privileges in our lovely town. 
#InnisLakeProposedDevelopementMansirin 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
Regards, 
Joanna Godino 
 


